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Colonial Pathologies is a groundbreaking
history of the role of science and medicine
in the American colonization of the
Philippines from 1898 through the 1930s.
Warwick Anderson describes how American
colonizers sought to maintain their own
health and stamina in a foreign environment
while exerting control over and “civilizing”
a population of seven million people spread
out over seven thousand islands. In the
process, he traces a significant
transformation in the thinking of colonial
doctors and scientists about what was most
threatening to the health of white colonists.
During the late nineteenth century, they
understood the tropical environment as the
greatest danger, and they sought to help
their fellow colonizers to acclimate. Later,
as their attention shifted to the role of
microbial pathogens, colonial scientists came
to view the Filipino people as a contaminated
race, and they launched public health
initiatives to reform Filipinos’ personal
hygiene practices and social conduct. A vivid
sense of a colonial culture characterized by
an anxious and assertive white masculinity
emerges from Anderson’s description of
American efforts to treat and discipline
allegedly errant Filipinos. His narrative
encompasses a colonial obsession with native
excrement, a leper colony intended to
transform those considered most unclean and
least socialized, and the hookworm and
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malaria programs implemented by the
Rockefeller Foundation in the 1920s and
1930s. Throughout, Anderson is attentive to
the circulation of intertwined ideas about
race, science, and medicine. He points to
colonial public health in the Philippines as
a key influence on the subsequent development
of military medicine and industrial hygiene,
U.S. urban health services, and racialized
development regimes in other parts of the
world.

When Medicine Went Mad
A gripping biography of the infamous Nazi
doctor, from a former Justice Department
official tasked with uncovering his fate.
Perhaps the most notorious war criminal of
all time, Josef Mengele was the embodiment of
bloodless efficiency and passionate devotion
to a grotesque worldview. Aided by the role
he has assumed in works of popular culture,
Mengele has come to symbolize the Holocaust
itself as well as the failure of justice that
allowed countless Nazi murderers and their
accomplices to escape justice. Whether as the
demonic doctor who directed mass killings or
the elusive fugitive who escaped capture,
Mengele has loomed so large that even with
conclusive proof, many refused to believe
that he had died. As chief of investigative
research at the Justice Department’s Office
of Special Investigations in the 1980s, David
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G. Marwell worked on the Mengele case,
interviewing his victims, visiting the scenes
of his crimes, and ultimately holding his
bones in his hands. Drawing on his own
experience as well as new scholarship and
sources, Marwell examines in scrupulous
detail Mengele’s life and career. He
chronicles Mengele’s university studies,
which led to two PhDs and a promising career
as a scientist; his wartime service both in
frontline combat and at Auschwitz, where his
“selections” sent innumerable innocents to
their deaths and his “scientific”
pursuits—including his studies of twins and
eye color—traumatized or killed countless
more; and his postwar flight from Europe and
refuge in South America. Mengele describes
the international search for the Nazi doctor
in 1985 that ended in a cemetery in Sao
Paulo, Brazil, and the dogged forensic
investigation that produced overwhelming
evidence that Mengele had died—but failed to
convince those who, arguably, most wanted him
dead. This is the riveting story of science
without limits, escape without freedom, and
resolution without justice.

Brainwaves: A Cultural History of
Electroencephalography
Wolpert draws on the entire history of
science, from Thales of Miletus to Watson and
Crick, from the study of eugenics to the
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discovery of the double helix. The result is
a scientist's view of the culture of science,
authoritative, informed, and mercifully
accessible to those who find cohabiting with
this culture a puzzling experience.

Human Heredity
80 years ago the greatest mass murder of
human beings of all time occurred in Nazi
occupied Europe. This began with the mass
extermination of patients with neurological
and psychiatric disorders. This book is the
only comprehensive and scholarly published
work regarding the ethical and professional
abuses of neuroscientists during the Nazi
era.

Doctors Under Hitler
War Against the Weak is the gripping
chronicle documenting how American corporate
philanthropies launched a national campaign
of ethnic cleansing in the United States,
helped found and fund the Nazi eugenics of
Hitler and Mengele -- and then created the
modern movement of "human genetics." Some
60,000 Americans were sterilized under laws
in 27 states. This expanded edition includes
two new essays on state genocide.

Measuring the Master Race
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The notion of a superior ‘Germanic’ or
‘Nordic’ race was a central theme in Nazi
ideology. But it was also a commonly accepted
idea in the early twentieth century, an
actual scientific concept originating from
anthropological research on the physical
characteristics of Europeans. The
Scandinavian Peninsula was considered to be
the historical cradle and the heartland of
this ‘master race’. Measuring the Master Race
investigates the role played by Scandinavian
scholars in inventing this so-called superior
race, and discusses how the concept stamped
Norwegian physical anthropology, prehistory,
national identity and the eugenics movement.
It also explores the decline and scientific
discrediting of these ideas in the 1930s as
they came to be associated with the genetic
cleansing of Nazi Germany. This is the first
comprehensive study of Norwegian physical
anthropology. Its findings shed new light on
current political and scientific debates
about race across the globe.

Prologue
An examination of eugenic thinking past and
present, from forced sterilization to
prenatal screening, drawing on experience
with those who survived eugenics. Part
science and part social movement, eugenics
emerged in the late nineteenth century as a
tool for human improvement. In response to
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perceived threats of criminality, moral
degeneration, feeble-mindedness, and the
rising tide of color, eugenic laws and social
policies aimed to better the human race by
regulating reproductive choice through
science and technology. In this book, Rob
Wilson examines eugenic thought and
practice--from forced sterilization to
prenatal screening--drawing on his experience
working with eugenics survivors. Using the
social sciences' standpoint theory as a
framework to understand the intersection of
eugenics, disability, social inclusiveness,
and human variation, Wilson focuses on those
who have lived through a eugenic past and
those confronted by the legacy of eugenic
thinking today. By doing so, he brings
eugenics from the distant past to the ongoing
present. Wilson discusses such topics as the
conceptualization of eugenic traits; the
formulation of laws regulating immigration
and marriage and requiring sexual
sterilization; the depiction of the targets
of eugenics as subhuman; the systematic
construction of a concept of normality; the
eugenic logic in prenatal screening and
contemporary bioethics; and the incorporation
of eugenics and disability into standpoint
theory.

Racial Science in Hitler's New Europe,
1938-1945
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Brain Science Under the Swastika
Examines the links between the American
eugenics movement--exemplified by the U.S.
Immigration Restriction Act of 1924 and
American compulsory sterilization laws for
"defectives"--and the Nazi German program of
racial hygiene.

Race Hygiene and National Efficiency
The #1 NEW YORK TIMES Bestseller The basis
for the PBS Ken Burns Documentary The Gene:
An Intimate History From the Pulitzer
Prize–winning author of The Emperor of All
Maladies—a fascinating history of the gene
and “a magisterial account of how human minds
have laboriously, ingeniously picked apart
what makes us tick” (Elle). "Sid Mukherjee
has the uncanny ability to bring together
science, history, and the future in a way
that is understandable and riveting, guiding
us through both time and the mystery of life
itself." –Ken Burns “Dr. Siddhartha Mukherjee
dazzled readers with his Pulitzer Prizewinning The Emperor of All Maladies in 2010.
That achievement was evidently just a warm-up
for his virtuoso performance in The Gene: An
Intimate History, in which he braids science,
history, and memoir into an epic with all the
range and biblical thunder of Paradise Lost”
(The New York Times). In this biography
Mukherjee brings to life the quest to
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understand human heredity and its surprising
influence on our lives, personalities,
identities, fates, and choices. “Mukherjee
expresses abstract intellectual ideas through
emotional stories…[and] swaddles his medical
rigor with rhapsodic tenderness, surprising
vulnerability, and occasional flashes of pure
poetry” (The Washington Post). Throughout,
the story of Mukherjee’s own family—with its
tragic and bewildering history of mental
illness—reminds us of the questions that hang
over our ability to translate the science of
genetics from the laboratory to the real
world. In riveting and dramatic prose, he
describes the centuries of research and
experimentation—from Aristotle and Pythagoras
to Mendel and Darwin, from Boveri and Morgan
to Crick, Watson and Franklin, all the way
through the revolutionary twenty-first
century innovators who mapped the human
genome. “A fascinating and often sobering
history of how humans came to understand the
roles of genes in making us who we are—and
what our manipulation of those genes might
mean for our future” (Milwaukee JournalSentinel), The Gene is the revelatory and
magisterial history of a scientific idea
coming to life, the most crucial science of
our time, intimately explained by a master.
“The Gene is a book we all should read” (USA
TODAY).

The Nazi Doctors
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Murderous Medicine
"A brilliant attempt to explain the profound
historical crisis into which medicine had
plummeted during the Nazi period with the
tried methods of social history.--Historische
Zeitschrift "The author has drawn from an
extraordinary range of sources, and the
weight of evidence he compiles will certainly
give pause to anyone who still wants to
believe that professionals kept their hands
clean in this era of great and methodical
crimes.--Journal of Modern History "Kater's
important book deserves close attention from
historians of medicine and German historians
alike.--Isis In this history of medicine and
the medical profession in the Third Reich,
Michael Kater examines the career patterns,
educational training, professional
organization, and political socialization of
German physicians under Hitler. His
discussion ranges widely, from doctors who
participated in Nazi atrocities, to those who
actively resisted the regime's perversion of
healing, to the vast majority whose ideology
and behavior fell somewhere between the two
extremes. He also takes a chilling look at
the post-Hitler medical establishment's
problematic relationship to the Nazi past.
-->

"Blood and Homeland"
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Against this background, Cleansing the
Fatherland sends a stark message that is
difficult to ignore.

The Cultivation of Whiteness
A history of the role of biological theories
in the construction and "protection" of
whiteness in Australia from the first
European settlement through World War II.

Military Medical Ethics: Sect. IV.
Medical ethics in the military. Medical
ethics on the battlefield: the crucible
of military medical ethics
In Racial Science in Hitler’s New Europe,
1938–1945, international scholars examine the
theories of race that informed the legal,
political, and social policies aimed against
ethnic minorities in Nazi-dominated Europe.
The essays explicate how racial science,
preexisting racist sentiments, and
pseudoscientific theories of race that were
preeminent in interwar Europe ultimately
facilitated Nazi racial designs for a “New
Europe.” The volume examines racial theories
in a number of European nation-states in
order to understand racial thinking at large,
the origins of the Holocaust, and the history
of ethnic discrimination in each of those
countries. The essays, by uncovering
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neglected layers of complexity, diversity,
and nuance, demonstrate how local discourse
on race paralleled Nazi racial theory but had
unique nationalist intellectual traditions of
racial thought. Written by rising scholars
who are new to English-language audiences,
this work examines the scientific foundations
that central, eastern, northern, and southern
European countries laid for ethnic
discrimination, the attempted annihilation of
Jews, and the elimination of other so-called
inferior peoples.

Golden Holocaust
The Human Genome Project has associated many
mutant genes with physical ailments and the
genetic basis of certain behavioral
characteristics is being seriously discussed.
In the 1920s and 1930s, advocates for
eugenics claimed that genes influenced human
behavior, but with no valid evidence. In
Germany the Nazis adopted their ideas to
justify violent anti-semitism. In this new,
expanded edition of the English translation
of his compelling book Todliche
Wissenschaft,the distinguished German
geneticist Benno Muller-Hill documents the
long-suppressed collusion of eugenics and
racist politics which resulted in the mass
murder of millions. In a new Afterword, he
warns against the misuse today of newly
emerging knowledge about human heredity. In
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an accompanying essay, Nobel Laureate James
D. Watson, an architect of this new era of
genetics, vividly describes a recent visit to
Berlin and his impressions of the legacy of
eugenics in German science.

The Eugenic Mind Project
What is the connection between nudism and
Nazism? From its origins in nineteenthcentury Germany, nudism was conceived and
practiced as a means by which the German race
could reform itself into a racially purer
people. The nudist formula for regeneration
was first to create healthy Germans by curing
and preventing disease and moral hypocrisy
through heavy doses of nudity, sunlight and
air. The now healthy and beautiful Germans
could then begin to replenish their national
stock, ultimately breeding a racially pure
and natural Volk. Nudist ideology was a
potent combination of Darwinism, "folk"
nationalism, and nature therapy--all deeply
rooted in racial theory and designed to
transform Germany into a nudist, racial
utopia. In considering this often-overlooked
aspect of German culture, the author sheds
new light on the popularity of Nazi theories
of racial hygiene and the history of the
body.

Experiencing Project Management
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War Against the Weak
In When Medicine Went Mad, one of the
nation's leading bioethicists-and an
extraordinary panel of experts and
concentration camp survivors-examine problems
first raised by Nazi medical experimentation
that remain difficult and relevant even
today. The importance of these issues to
contemporary bioethical disputes-particularly
in the thorny areas of medical genetics,
human experimentation, and euthanasia-are
explored in detail and with sensitivity.

Diagnosing the Legacy
A project manager must not only master
methods and processes, but also have the
ability to deal with new, unexpected and
critical situations. The book deals with
these challenges, the passion for projects
and the creativity which is required in order
to lead projects and bring them to a
successful conclusion. Experienced project
managers report on exciting tasks in various
countries, daily life as project managers and
about their personal experiences and learning
effects. Readers will experience the
fascinating appeal of the job of a "project
manager", which also means constantly being
prepared to get into a new task. Furthermore,
the book provides ideas about how to overcome
social, cultural, organisational, financial,
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bureaucratic or other hurdles. Not only
classic project managers - engineers and
economists -, but also lawyers or industrial
engineers, who work in projects or are
interested in project work, will be inspired
by this book, how personal commitment and
professional, organisational and social
capabilities combine to form this unique
profession.

Medical Apartheid
A catalog to accompany an exhibit at the
United States Holocaust Memorial Museum on
the subject of the Nazi eugenics program.

The Nazi War on Cancer
More than 1.5 million concentration camp
prisoners died of typhus, a preventable
disease. Despite advances in public health
measures to control and prevent typhus
outbreaks, German doctors, fueled by their
racist ideology and their medieval approach
to the disease, used the disease as a form of
biological warfare against Jews, Slavs, and
gypsies. Jewish hospitals in ghettos were
burned--along with patients and staff--if
typhus was present. In concentration camps,
even suspected typhus cases were killed in
the gas chambers or through intracardiac
injections. Typhus vaccines were tested on
prisoners deliberately infected with typhus.
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Only a handful of doctors were ever
prosecuted for their crimes. Against all
odds, Jewish health providers struggled to
avoid the worst through innovative steps to
save lives. Despite the removal of their
equipment, drugs, and other resources, they
organized health care and sanitary hygienic
measures. Doctors were forced to conceal
cases, falsify diagnoses and cause of death
in order to save lives. This important study
explores the role of the International Red
Cross in typhus epidemics during and after
World War I and World War II. It details the
widespread complicity of foreign companies in
the Nazi typhus research. Finally, the author
stresses the importance of monitoring and
holding accountable the medical profession,
researchers, and drug companies that continue
to invest in research on biological agents as
weapons of war.

Other Germans
Philippa Levine is the Mary Helen Thompson
Centennial Professor in the Humanities at the
University of Texas at Austin. Her books
include Prostitution, Race and Politics:
Policing Venereal Disease in the British
Empire, and The British Empire, Sunrise to
Sunset. --

Naked Germany
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Examines the participation of scientists and
physicians in the construction of Nazi racial
policy and discusses sterilization laws,
euthanasia programs, public health policies,
and the Holocaust

The Unnatural Nature of Science
The concept of a master race & the racism
that tagged along in its wake were not
baseless constructs. Gretchen Schafft
explores the role of anthropologists in
framing the policies of aryan supremacy & the
final solution, & demonstrates how scientific
mistakes ignited the Holocaust.

Superior
In the history of brain research, the
prospect of visualizing brain processes has
continually awakened great expectations. In
this study, Cornelius Borck focuses on a
recording technique developed by the German
physiologist Hans Berger to register electric
brain currents; a technique that was expected
to allow the brain to write in its own
language, and which would reveal the way the
brain worked. Borck traces the numerous
contradictory interpretations of
electroencephalography, from Berger’s
experiments and his publication of the first
human EEG in 1929, to its international
proliferation and consolidation as a clinical
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diagnostic method in the mid-twentieth
century. Borck's thesis is that the language
of the brain takes on specific contours
depending on the local investigative
cultures, from whose conflicting views
emerged a new scientific object: the electric
brain.

Mengele: Unmasking the "Angel of Death"
Now available in paperback; ISBN
1-56368-255-9

Colonial Pathologies
The participation of German physicians in
medical experiments on innocent people and
mass murder is one of the most disturbing
aspects of the Nazi era and the Holocaust.
These six essays address the critical issues
raised by these experiments.

Murderous Science
It's hard to imagine an issue or image more
riveting than Black Germans during the Third
Reich. Yet accounts of their lives are
virtually nonexistent, despite the fact that
they lived through a regime dedicated to
racial purity. Tina Campt's Other Germans
tells the story of this largely forgotten
group of individuals, with important
distinctions from other accounts. Most
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strikingly, Campt centers her arguments on
race, rather than anti-semitism. She also
provides oral history as background for her
study, interviewing two Black Germans for the
book. In the end, the author comes face to
face with an inevitable question: Is there a
relationship between the history of Black
Germans and those of other black communities?
The answers to Campt's questions make Other
Germans essential reading in the emerging
study of what it meant to be black and German
in the context of a society that looked at
anyone with non-German blood as racially
impure at best.

Crying Hands
The cigarette is the deadliest artifact in
the history of human civilization. It is also
one of the most beguiling, thanks to more
than a century of manipulation at the hands
of tobacco industry chemists. In Golden
Holocaust, Robert N. Proctor draws on reams
of formerly-secret industry documents to
explore how the cigarette came to be the most
widely-used drug on the planet, with six
trillion sticks sold per year. He paints a
harrowing picture of tobacco manufacturers
conspiring to block the recognition of
tobacco-cancer hazards, even as they ensnare
legions of scientists and politicians in a
web of denial. Proctor tells heretofore
untold stories of fraud and subterfuge, and
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he makes the strongest case to date for a
simple yet ambitious remedy: a ban on the
manufacture and sale of cigarettes.

The Nazi Connection
Collaboration in the Holocaust. Murderous and
torturous medical experiments. The
"euthanasia" of hundreds of thousands of
people with mental or physical disabilities.
Widespread sterilization of "the unfit." Nazi
doctors committed these and countless other
atrocities as part of Hitler's warped quest
to create a German master race. Robert
Proctor recently made the explosive
discovery, however, that Nazi Germany was
also decades ahead of other countries in
promoting health reforms that we today regard
as progressive and socially responsible. Most
startling, Nazi scientists were the first to
definitively link lung cancer and cigarette
smoking. Proctor explores the controversial
and troubling questions that such findings
raise: Were the Nazis more complex morally
than we thought? Can good science come from
an evil regime? What might this reveal about
health activism in our own society? Proctor
argues that we must view Hitler's Germany
more subtly than we have in the past. But he
also concludes that the Nazis' forwardlooking health activism ultimately came from
the same twisted root as their medical
crimes: the ideal of a sanitary racial utopia
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reserved exclusively for pure and healthy
Germans. Author of an earlier groundbreaking
work on Nazi medical horrors, Proctor began
this book after discovering documents showing
that the Nazis conducted the most aggressive
antismoking campaign in modern history.
Further research revealed that Hitler's
government passed a wide range of public
health measures, including restrictions on
asbestos, radiation, pesticides, and food
dyes. Nazi health officials introduced strict
occupational health and safety standards, and
promoted such foods as whole-grain bread and
soybeans. These policies went hand in hand
with health propaganda that, for example,
idealized the Führer's body and his
nonsmoking, vegetarian lifestyle. Proctor
shows that cancer also became an important
social metaphor, as the Nazis portrayed Jews
and other "enemies of the Volk" as tumors
that must be eliminated from the German body
politic. This is a disturbing and profoundly
important book. It is only by appreciating
the connections between the "normal" and the
"monstrous" aspects of Nazi science and
policy, Proctor reveals, that we can fully
understand not just the horror of fascism,
but also its deep and seductive appeal even
to otherwise right-thinking Germans.

Cleansing the Fatherland
In the late 1980s, pediatric endocrinologists
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at the Children’s Hospital in Winnipeg began
to notice a new cohort appearing in their
clinics for young people with diabetes.
Indigenous youngsters from two First Nations
in northern Manitoba and northwestern Ontario
were showing up not with type 1 (or insulindependent diabetes), but with what looked
like type 2 diabetes, until then a condition
that was restricted to people much older.
Investigation led the doctors to learn that
something similar had become a medical issue
among young people of the Pima Indian Nation
in Arizona though, to their knowledge, nobody
else. But these youth were just the tip of
the iceberg. Over the next few decades more
children would confront what was turning into
not only a medical but also a social and
community challenge. "Diagnosing the Legacy"
is the story of communities, researchers, and
doctors who faced—and continue to
face—something never seen before: type 2
diabetes in younger and younger people.
Through dozens of interviews, Krotz shows the
impact of the disease on the lives of
individuals and families as well as the
challenges caregivers faced diagnosing and
then responding to the complex and perplexing
disease, especially in communities far
removed from the medical personnel a
facilities available in the city.

Racial Hygiene
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2019 Best-Of Lists: 10 Best Science Books of
the Year (Smithsonian Magazine) · Best
Science Books of the Year (NPR's Science
Friday) · Best Science and Technology Books
from 2019” (Library Journal) An astute and
timely examination of the re-emergence of
scientific research into racial differences.
Superior tells the disturbing story of the
persistent thread of belief in biological
racial differences in the world of science.
After the horrors of the Nazi regime in World
War II, the mainstream scientific world
turned its back on eugenics and the study of
racial difference. But a worldwide network of
intellectual racists and segregationists
quietly founded journals and funded research,
providing the kind of shoddy studies that
were ultimately cited in Richard Herrnstein
and Charles Murray’s 1994 title The Bell
Curve, which purported to show differences in
intelligence among races. If the vast
majority of scientists and scholars disavowed
these ideas and considered race a social
construct, it was an idea that still managed
to somehow survive in the way scientists
thought about human variation and genetics.
Dissecting the statements and work of
contemporary scientists studying human
biodiversity, most of whom claim to be just
following the data, Angela Saini shows us
how, again and again, even mainstream
scientists cling to the idea that race is
biologically real. As our understanding of
complex traits like intelligence, and the
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effects of environmental and cultural
influences on human beings, from the
molecular level on up, grows, the hope of
finding simple genetic differences between
“races”—to explain differing rates of
disease, to explain poverty or test scores,
or to justify cultural assumptions—stubbornly
persists. At a time when racialized
nationalisms are a resurgent threat
throughout the world, Superior is a rigorous,
much-needed examination of the insidious and
destructive nature of race science—and a
powerful reminder that, biologically, we are
all far more alike than different.

From Racism to Genocide
An anthology of writings by Jewish thinkers
on Jews as a race

The Gene

Jews and Race
Asserts that German medical professionals
(including biologists and anthropologists)
supported Nazism earlier, in greater numbers,
and more enthusiastically than did members of
any other profession. In organizations,
books, periodicals, university courses, and
research institutes they developed and
propagated the "science" of racial hygiene.
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Ch. 6 (pp. 131-176), "Antisemitism in the
German Medical Community, " describes the
gradual exclusion of Jews from medical
practice between 1933-38. Medical
professionals played an active part in
planning and carrying out the Final Solution.
Only a handful were tried; many others (e.g.
Otmar von Verschuer, who commissioned
Mengele's twin studies for his Kaiser Wilhelm
Institute of Anthropology) continued to
occupy influential positions after the war.
The German medical profession ignored the
Nuremberg "doctors' trial" and the record of
medical complicity in Nazi crimes.

Deadly Medicine
The history of eugenics and racial
nationalism in Central and Southeast Europe
is a neglected topic of analysis in
contemporary scholarship. Moreover, national
historiographies in Central and Southeast
Europe have either marginalized eugenics and
racial nationalism or deemed them
incompatible with their respective national
traditions. Accordingly, this volume has a
two-fold ambition: to excavate the hitherto
unknown eugenic movements in Central and
Southeast Europe and to explain their
relationship with racism, nationalism and
anti-Semitism. On the one hand, the
historiographic perspective substantiated in
this volume connects developments in the
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history of racial anthropology, genetics and
eugenics with political ideologies such as
racial nationalism and anti-Semitism; on the
other hand, it contests the 'Sonderweg'
approach adopted by scholars dealing these
phenomena in Central and Southeast Europe by
arguing that concerns with eugenics and race
were as widely disseminated in these regions
as they were in Western Europe and North
America. Book jacket.

Medicine and Medical Ethics in Nazi
Germany
From the era of slavery to the present day,
the first full history of black America’s
shocking mistreatment as unwilling and
unwitting experimental subjects at the hands
of the medical establishment. Medical
Apartheid is the first and only comprehensive
history of medical experimentation on African
Americans. Starting with the earliest
encounters between black Americans and
Western medical researchers and the racist
pseudoscience that resulted, it details the
ways both slaves and freedmen were used in
hospitals for experiments conducted without
their knowledge—a tradition that continues
today within some black populations. It
reveals how blacks have historically been
prey to grave-robbing as well as unauthorized
autopsies and dissections. Moving into the
twentieth century, it shows how the
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pseudoscience of eugenics and social
Darwinism was used to justify experimental
exploitation and shoddy medical treatment of
blacks, and the view that they were
biologically inferior, oversexed, and unfit
for adult responsibilities. Shocking new
details about the government’s notorious
Tuskegee experiment are revealed, as are
similar, less-well-known medical atrocities
conducted by the government, the armed
forces, prisons, and private institutions.
The product of years of prodigious research
into medical journals and experimental
reports long undisturbed, Medical Apartheid
reveals the hidden underbelly of scientific
research and makes possible, for the first
time, an understanding of the roots of the
African American health deficit. At last, it
provides the fullest possible context for
comprehending the behavioral fallout that has
caused black Americans to view
researchers—and indeed the whole medical
establishment—with such deep distrust. No one
concerned with issues of public health and
racial justice can afford not to read Medical
Apartheid, a masterful book that will stir up
both controversy and long-needed debate.
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This title is part of UC Press's Voices
Revived program, which commemorates
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and give them voice, reach, and impact.
Drawing on a backlist dating to 1893, Voices
Revived makes high-quality, peer-reviewed
scholarship accessible once again using printon-demand technology. This title was
originally published in 1987.

Racial Hygiene
Eugenics and Human Heredity.
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